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Comments: I think that the proposed Jackson Mtn. Biking Trails are a GREAT idea. We live in San Juan River

Village, and use the current trails for mountain biking and hiking often. As long as public access/parking is not

located within our neighborhood, I think we will benefit from the trails.

 

What makes ABOLUTELY no sense is the digging/mining of a gravel pit anywhere near a proposed trail system

and 2000 ft from a neighborhood with over 200 homes.  I totally oppose this!

The impact to air quality and our quality of life specifically as residents and those of our wildlife will be detrimental

and substantial. 

 

I already have a compromised immune and respiratory system, with breathing difficulties. I can NOT imagine fully

the extent to which breathing contaminated air would negatively affect me, but I am certain I would not be able to

live in San Juan River Village any longer. The thought of this is very disturbing to me and my family. We bought

our home here in 2015, and chose to retire here 2 years ago. 

 

I understand the need for gravel for the Archuleta County area, but not at the expense of the health and well-

being of nearby residents and the fragile ecosystem. Please choose a location for the gravel pit that is NOT near

a populated area, which will allow us to continue breathing air that is clean and fresh for years to come.

 

Earnestly and prayerfully,

Lisa Baker

 

 


